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January 2nd, 1973 

Mr. L. W. Saleken, 
Geotec Consultants Ltd. , 
Suite 327 - 470 Granville Street, 
VANCOUVER 2, B. C. 

Dear Len: 

Re; Kwanika Creek Project 

Many thanks for the opportunity to review the Kwanika 
Creek material. I don't feel that the property would be our 
style as things are at the moment, but I must admit to a sneaky 
feeling that the Pinchi fault combined with all the known showings 
in the Tchentlo/Nation Lakes area, should produce an orebody 
somewhere. 

I think we are going to be very careful of ultra low-grade 
moly/copper shows in B. C. for the time being, at least until the 
powers that be begin to talk at least some sense in respect to 
the industry. 

Your copies of the report and map are enclosed as 
requested. 

Yours very truly, 

CYPRUS EXPLORATION CORPORATION, LTD. 

J. G. Simpson 
Regional Manager - Western Canada 

JGS:JF 
Enc. 
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